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To whom it may concern. I have worked in DD services for most of my adult life. The 

services that are provided are so important to the folks we serve. But unfortunately 

when the company's who provide those service can not even offer above poverty 

wages. Something needs to change. The people we serve deserve better. They 

deserve to have the best we a provide. So please consider that when you are voting 

on there behalf.  

 

Thanks for your time. Kay L Wortham  


